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HONOREES FOR THE CLASS OF 1961 
First row, left to right: Carol Greco Raphael, Madeline Torian Kugelman, Annette Messner Lestremau, Judith Brandt, 
Diane Corona, Rose Marie Conde LaCasse, Anna Marie Guidroz Wewer, Ann Duncan Favalora, Ann Domm, Anna Marie 
Busch Whited, Jo-Ann Grosch Casso, Diane Calhoun Carroll, Jacklyn Fisk Webre.  Second row, left to right: Joseph 
Mangiapane, Virginia Kouns Fraino, Sylvia Scallan Worthington, Ann Almerico Bettencourt, Melanie D'Aquin Martin, 
Linda I. Cook Knoblack, Carol Fowler Carrone, Kathleen David, Sharon Hall Lucido, Sondra Hertel Cobane, Linda 
McConnell Musacchia.  Third row, left to right: Paul Atzenhoffer, Catherine Marino Ayers, Kathleen Keller Favalora, 
Carmen Corona DeGruy, Frank Corcoran, Francine Corcoran Flanders, Bernice Autin Parke, Beverly Ford Hildebrandt, 
Carol Kincaid Salvaggio, Jane Schaff Monaghan, JoAnn Cipriano Malter.  Fourth Row, left to right: Janet Brown Ray, 
Linda C. Cook Earle, Diane Couvillion Bordelon, Phyllis Mayronne Kitchen, Barbara Bruce Peters.  Fifth Row, left to 
right: Jess Bialas, Priscilla Leblanc Crossin, Dianne Silbernagel Daniel, George Moscona, Marlene Ford Enger, Sandra 
Nichols, Anaise "EC" Guerin Santalucito, Linda Chatelain Rosselli, Paul Fleming, Carol Williams Kenison, Sandra 
Ortolano Dougan, JoAnn Ovino Tujague, Diane Faller Galliano, Shirley Michel Parsley, Ronald Combe. 
 

DATE FOR HOMECOMING 
IS SUNDAY, MARCH 18, 2012 

Mark your calendars! 
St. Anthony of Padua Church 

4640 Canal Street   New Orleans, Louisiana



A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
                     
Dear Alumni, 
 
     I hope everyone had a good summer.  The Alumni Board is beginning to update our class list and we 
are asking for your help. If you want information from the Board please go to the SHHS web page 
shhsno.weebly.com under Contact us, email us your email address and under comments lets us know 

what information you need.  You will be hearing more from us in the near future.  Working together we will increase the 
alumni with active members. Our first objective is to update our class listing, to assure that every alumni will receive the 
Courier II and information about upcoming reunion and homecoming.  Any class that wants our current listing please put 
your request on the web page under contact us. 

  Sincerely, 
  Linda Cook Earle ’61, President 

ST. LOUIS AWARD RECIPIENT 
On May 1, 2011, Loretta Thomas Keane ’58, immediate 
past president of our Alumni Association, was presented 
with the Order of St. Louis IX Medallion for 
contributions of her time and talent to St. Mary 
Magdalen Church in Metairie, Louisiana. She is pictured 
here with Archbishop Gregory M. Aymond of New 
Orleans. 

 
 

 
 

SERVANT OF THE LORD 
Leroy Webre, a member of the class of 1960, became a 
Brother with the Order of St. Benedict  at St. Joseph 
Abbey in Covington, Louisiana. He is now known as 
Brother Joseph LeRoy Webre and is actively involved in 
the Pennies for Bread program. 

In October 1990, Saint Joseph Abbey began the Pennies 
for Bread program providing 1,000 loaves a week, 52 
weeks a year, to be distributed to the hungry through 
designated charitable organizations. Presently 2000 
loaves are distributed weekly providing bread for more 
than 1 million meals annually in the New Orleans area.  

Brother Joseph LeRoy Webre, O.S.B. has been an 
integral part of this ministry. He baked and delivered 
bread to the poor neighborhoods of New Orleans for 18 
years, becoming a friend and a welcome sight to the 
poor and homeless, literally feeding the Lord's sheep. 
Without him it may not have been as successful as it is 
today. 

Sacred Heart boys and girls continue to serve the Lord 
and Brother Webre is a shining star! 

 



       SACRED HEART REUNION INFO 
 

’47 – Frances Heath Arceneaux  (504) 737-3672 
Classmates with any news, please contact Frances. 

‘48 – Mary Jane Woolledge Creel (504) 833-0060 
Enjoyed seeing classmates Marie C. Callihan, Velma Landry Elmer, Rosalie Young Quigley and Rosalie's husband Jim at 
homecoming. We hope to see more of our classmates at Homecoming, 2012. In the meantime, give me a call and let me 
know how you are doing. 
 
‘52 – Marilyn Miller Reynolds (504) 455-1627 
The Class of 1952 is planning a meeting to discuss plans for their 60th reunion in 2012. If interested in the planning 
process, please contact Marilyn Miller Reynolds at 504-455-1627. We are sorry to learn of the passing of our classmate 
Patsy Armond Rizzo. 
 

‘56 – Genelle Gueno Armstrong (504) 837-4037 
The Class of 1956 will hold a lunch meeting on Tuesday, November 8, 2011, at 11:30 a.m. at Fazzio’s, 1841 N. Causeway 
at Hwy. 22 in Mandeville.  If more information is needed, contact Genelle at (504) 837-4037. Please update your email 
addresses to aalgen@bellsouth.net. 
 

‘57 – Ken Killian             (504) 456-7851  
If you are interested in helping to plan the class of 1957 55th class reunion, attend one of our monthly meetings on the 1st 
Wednesday of each month for 1 PM at New Orleans Hamburger and Seafood Company, 817 Veterans Blvd., Metairie 
and/or for more information call Dottie Bishop Cadella at 504-458-0870 or Ken Killian at 504-456-7851. 

‘60 – Bobbie Tonglet Zeringue      (504) 887-1409 
Class members Nancy McDaniel Galkowski, Carol Gelder Morris, Joan Weser Balser, Bobbie Tonglet Zeringue, Kay 
Kern Atzenhoffer, Stella Livaccari Lomando and Helen Garin Mayfield paid a visit to Chatawa, Mississippi to present a 
check to the School Sisters of Notre Dame. The donation was funds raised from our homecoming 50th reunion in 2010. 
 
‘72 – Louise D’Antonio Salvaggio  (504) 888-0606 
Plans are being made for the 40th reunion of the class of 1972. Contact information for all graduates is needed. Anyone 
interested in volunteering or to submit your contact information, please call one of the following graduates: Louise 
Dantonio Salvaggio at 504-888-0606; Mary Francis Roth Darre, email mary.darre@gmail.com or 504-885-6998; Joanne 
Manalla Chauvin, email  jmchauvin@cox.net or 504-669-0492. 

 
  

Mary Joe Decareaux ‘71  
 827-1600 or midcitylady@hotmail.com 

Gaynelle Hand ‘52 
831-2920 or ghand1@cox.net 

 
 

mailto:midcitylady@hotmail.com�
mailto:ghand1@cox.net�


 

CLASS OF 1945 LUNCH BUNCH 
“The Lunch Bunch,” members of the Class of 1945, are seen here enjoying lunch at the New Orleans Hamburger and 
Seafood Restaurant.  From left to right:  Patsy Laiche Radecker, Therese Randon Merritt, Grace Landry Dauphin, Marilyn 
Kingsmill Shaak, Frances Tortorich Roth, Rose Marie Kramer Bauer, Bonnie Bart Ermon and Marilyn Krieger Neville. 

 
 

CLASS OF 1960 VISITS CHATAWA 

Several members of the class of 1960 visited the School Sisters of Notre Dame at Chatawa, Mississippi on August 27, 
2011. After a enjoyable chat with Sister Helen Robert,  who taught  at Sacred Heart in the 1960's ,and other sisters, we had 
lunch and presented them with a monetary  donation from the class of 1960. Chatawa is a beautiful place to visit, so 
peaceful and quiet. There are currently 51 sisters living there. 
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CLASS REPRESENTATIVES NEEDED 
 
The Alumni Association is updating its database and needs representatives from the 
Classes of 1962 until Sacred Heart became Seton Academy to help communications with 
the Alumni Board so we can have better contact with our membership and for planning 
future homecomings for the remaining classes. If you would like to represent your class, 
please contact us by mail at Sacred Heart High School Alumni Association, P. O. Box 
7463, Metairie, LA, 70010-7463, or by email at shhsneworleans@juno.com.  You will not 
have to attend any meetings.  
 

 
 

NEW CONTACT PERSON  
FOR REUNION NEWS 

We welcome Mary Joe Decareaux of the Class of 1971 as the new contact person for the Courier II 
newsletter reunion news. Mary Joe has served on the Alumni Board for many years. Send all reunion 
news to her  e-mail address at midcitylady@hotmail.com or contact her at 504-827-1600.  Gaynelle Hand , Class of 1952 
will work with Mary Joe. Many thanks to Frankie Kleinpeter Landry of the Class of 1953 for gathering reunion 
information for many, many years.  

 

 
 

 

Copies of our new cookbook “Hearts in the Kitchen” are still available. Let us know when 
your class is having a reunion or social and we will be glad to bring some books to sell to 
your classmates. Contact us by our e-mail address shhsneworleans@juno.com or write to us 
at Sacred Heart Alumni, PO Box 7463, Metairie, LA 70010-7463. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
We welcome Priscilla Leblanc Crossin and Sandra Nichols 

from the Class of 1961 to the Alumni Board. 
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OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS 
Linda Cook Earle  ‘61  President Florence Kane ‘45 Enola Murray Stokes ‘55   
 Joanna T. Oliphant ‘45 Loretta Thomas Keane ‘58 
Audrey Garin Kennedy ‘68 Recording Secretary  Adelaide Hattier Benoit ‘46 Linda Marchand Prattini ‘59 
Frances LeRoux Terminie ’55 Corresponding Secretary Audrey D. Kornrumpf ‘47 Helen Garin Mayfield ‘60 
Debbie Glory Maxwell ‘70 Treasurer Marie Clare Daigle Liuzza ‘47 Priscilla Leblanc Crossin ‘61 
Mary Jane Woolledge Creel  ‘48  Historian Frances Heath Arceneaux ‘47 Sandra Nichols ‘61 
 Velma Landry Elmer ‘48 Kathleen McKay Malone ‘65 
FOR ALUMNI INFORMATION CALL: Gaynelle Hand ‘52 Mary Anne Ruppert Ticker ‘65 
Helen Mayfield ‘60  (504) 780-1913 Marilyn Miller Reynolds ‘52 Colleen Dempsey Carmichael ‘68 
Audrey Kennedy ‘68  (504) 885-7021 Jo Ann Macaluso Sens ‘55 Mary Joe Decareaux ‘71 
Stay in touch with us by using our e-mail address: 
shhsneworleans@gmail.com 

  

 
Sacred Heart Alumni 
P. O. Box 7463 
Metairie, LA  70010-7463 
 
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
THE ALUMNI’S GOAL IS TO STRENGTHEN THE BOND OF UNION BETWEEN  

FORMER GRADUATES OF SACRED HEART HIGH SCHOOL 
 

CHECK OUT OUR SACRED HEART WEBSITE 
shhsno.weebly.com 

 
   

     IN MEMORIAM 
 

Irene Kenny Siemssen ‘43 
Rosemary Waguespack Harvin ‘44 
Mary Ellen Durning Comiskey ‘45 
Catherine Mae Yuest Louviere ‘45 
Lydia Woods Jones ‘46 
Dorothy Lou Cannavan Andry ‘51 
Patsy Armond Rizzo ‘52 

Patricia Cavanaugh ‘52 
Jules Walsh ‘57 
Alfred Delaup ‘57 
Bridget Heaton Schommer ‘73 
Cindy O’Cain Ranck ‘75 
Sister Mary Edmond, SSND 
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